

and Sixth Form



Uttoxeter New Road, Derby, DE22 3HU Executive Headteacher: Mr N. Wilkinson B.Ed Hons. NPQH.

Tel: 01332 366711

E-mail: admin@bemrose.derby.sch.uk

Website: www.bemrose.derby.sch.uk

26th September 2022



Dear Parent/Carer

The Bemrose Primary Phase is taking part in the Macmillan Coffee Fundraiser on **Friday 30th September 2022** and we would like to invite you into school at 2.00-3.00pm

Our coffee fundraiser is a chance for you to call into school, where for a small donation, all going towards the school's collection for Macmillan Cancer Support, you can have a cup of coffee or tea and a piece of cake. We are also asking for donations of cakes/biscuits from parents and carers. If you are able to make a donation please bring it into school by Thursday 29th September and leave it either with your child's class teacher or with the main reception office. We thank you in advance for any donations made.

We hope you will be able to join us.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Beecroft Head of Primary





















